
Foreign Secretary statement on CPS
charging decision

Following today’s charging decision by the Crown Prosecution Service in the
case of Harry Dunn, Foreign Secretary Dominic Raab said:

I welcome the taking of a charging decision which is an important
step towards justice for Harry and towards solace for his family,
but it is not the end.

I hope that Anne Sacoolas will now realise the right thing to do is
to come back to the UK and cooperate with the criminal justice
process.
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